
CITY OF BELLE SLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date:  June 6, 2023 
 
To:    Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From:   T. Grimm, Interim City Manager 
 
Subject:  Interlocal Agreement to Conduct Development Activities under 

Urban County Process  
 
Background: In May 2023, Crystal Jordan from Housing and Community Development Division 
Orange County Government sent the attached letter to the City requesting written notification 

confirming or declining the City of Belle Isle’s interest in participating in an interlocal agreement 
to conduct community development activities under the Urban County Qualification process.   
 
If the Council opts in/out, a letter must be sent to HUD no later than June 7, 2023, at email 
Larry.T.Hayes@hud.gov, 
  

Mr. Larry T. Hayes, MBA, CPD Director 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development  
Community Planning and Development Division 
400 West Bay Street, Suite 1015 
Jacksonville, FL  32202 

  

Staff Recommendation: The Council to discuss   

Suggested Motion:  I move that we Opt __In  ___Out of participating in an interlocal 

agreement to conduct community development activities under the Urban County Qualification 

process. 
 
Alternatives:  None 
 
Fiscal Impact: Undetermined at this time.  
 
Attachments:  Draft Opt In/Out Letters for consideration  

and signature by the City Manager. 
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